Now on this 2&" day of September 2021, the Board of Commissioners, Sheridan County, Kansas
met in regular session with Vice-Chairman Joe Bainter presiding. Others present were Buck
Mader, Joe Pratt, County Attorney and County Clerk Heather Bracht. Guest was Carolyn Meyer
and The Sheridan Sentinel.

Joe Bainter called the meeting to order at 8:00 am.

Those in attendance stood and recited the Pledge of Allegiance.

Bracht asked about advertising in the Golden Plains 2022 Yearbook at a cost of $75.00. This
has been done for the last several years. Joe Bainter made a motion to advertise again,
seconded by Mader. Carried 2-0.

No bids were received except from Aqua Shield for the replacement of the roof at the
schoolhouse located next to the Historical Society. Mader will contact Aqua Shield about the

roofing and will come back with a firm number next week.

Pratt distributed a rough draft of the Right-of- Way Mowmg Agreement which was discussed
briefly.

Joe Bainter made a motion the September 21, 2021 minutes be approved as presented, the
payroll of September 24, 2021 and the warrants of September 28. Mader seconded the motion.
Carried 2-0.

The'following warrants and payroll were reviewed and approved:

General $ 114,559.67 Road & Bridge $ 86,232.50
SpecHwy $  8,000.00 VIN $ 2,361.90
Nox Weed $ 2,074.37 E911 $ 3,144.84
Public HIith $ 7,324.32 Public Transp $ 2,104.05
Landfill $ 494 .40 MV $ 1,230.00

At 8:35 with no further business, Joe Bainter made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Mader.
Carried 2-0. The next regular meeting will be Tuesday, October 5, 2021, at 8:00 in the
courthquse foyer.
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